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Increased access to the internet for vulnerable children

[bookmark: _GoBack]The government has produced a support package for families who are struggling to access the internet as part of home schooling. 

Who can get help?
Increased internet access in England is available to families with children from early years up to 16, and care leavers up to 25 if they:
· do not have access to a fixed broadband connection
· cannot afford the additional data needed to access educational resources or social care services.

How can I get support? 
If you do not have access to a fixed line broadband connection at home and you need help to access remote education or social care, you can contact your child’s school or your social worker.
If you have any questions
For any questions contact  COVID.TECHNOLOGY@education.gov.uk 
using the subject line ‘Increasing internet access’.
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